
 

February 15, 2016 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Jeff King, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 341-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator King: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 415 by Senate Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 415 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 415 would remove various sunset provisions regarding the disclosure of public 

records in the Kansas Insurance Department. 

 

 According to the Kansas Insurance Department, enactment of SB 415 would have no 

fiscal effect.  The Department would continue to follow its current public records guidelines 

without the current statutory sunset provisions.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Glenda Haverkamp, Insurance  


